
July 7, 2023 

Mr. Lito Villanueva 

Chairman 

Fintech Alliance.PH 

Dear Mr. Villanueva: 

We at Better Internet PH express our sincere gratitude to Fintech Alliance.PH for 

attending the ceremonial signing of the Joint Statement of Support for the Open Access in 

Internet Services (OAIS) bill yesterday at the Discovery Primea. We were thrilled to have you 

join us and we hope that the event highlighted the importance of OAIS in advancing your organization’s main thrusts. Your participation sent a strong message to Congress and the 
Office of the President about the need to prioritize Open Access. 

Attached here is a copy of the signed statement that we will be sharing with the offices 

of the Senate President and the Senate Committee on Science and Technology. We are also 

happy to share with you copies of select photos from the event. Please feel free to use them 

for your own publicity materials. 

Thank you again for your support. We look forward to continuously collaborating 

with you on this landmark digital connectivity legislation. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Grace Mirandilla-Santos 

Lead Advocate 


